Important messages for parents ( Sept. 3rd  to 6th)
There is no cafeteria this week. Your child will need to bring a lunch.

First day for cafeteria – September 9th.

Starting the week of September 9th, I will update my teacher page on the school website on Mondays. I will be putting important information for you, homework, interesting websites and what we did in class the previous week.  I might put a post on Wednesdays  (reminders etc.). I will also be posting our class calendar on my teacher page.  You will find it in “ Documents”. 
There will be no homework for this week.  Please check daily in your child’s communication bag (canvas) for notes sent from me or from the administration.   In a couple of weeks, the students will be bringing a French book to read at home.  After your child has read his/her book, please sign the reading log.   I will make sure to explain this in detail to the students.   
Students should bring their communication bag to school every day.  

Please check the information on the student Information Sheet ( purple sheet) and send it in to me.  Thank you. 
We are still a peanut free school, so please check all packaged food.

Please put your child’s lunch money in an envelope or a change purse.

Nutritious morning snacks that can be eaten in 5 to 10 minutes (fruits, veggies, cheese etc.) are encouraged.  Items requiring a spoon (yogurt, apple sauce etc.) need to be eaten in the cafeteria at lunch time as these can get messy.

Your child can have bottled water in the class but it is important for this bottle to be taken home daily for cleaning.

Please have your child bring an extra pair of pants, socks and a t-shirt to school.  We will keep those in the class, just in case your child needs a change of clothes during the school year.

Physical education will be on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. Please make sure your child has gym shoes to school on those days and comfortable clothes.  Music will be on Mondays .  Library will be on Thursdays. 
 (o: Merci :o)
2e année immersion—Madame McGraw 
liette.mcgraw@nbed.nb.ca 

